
Joel & Gina Hutchins
3 Robin Lane
P0 Box 410

Grantham, NH 03753

March 9, 2009

Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Attention: Debra Howland

Dear Ms Howland,

I’m writing this letter requesting a hearing in regards to a sewer back up that
occurred at our home at 3 Robin Lane Grantham NH (Eastman) on July 20-22
2008. My wife Gina & myself have only requested payment of our out of pocket
expenses incurred to date. We have been in contact with Doug Brogan and
twice he has recommended payment. Eastman Sewer has denied payment. We
feel there is no other recourse other than a hearing. Mr. Brogan has all the
paperwork pertaining to this matter. Gina and I look forward to your response
regarding this matter.

Respectfully,

,6~~Jç

4oeI Hutchins


